
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GROUNDBREAKING        JUNE 14TH 

PUT YOUR SHOVEL TO THE GROUND AND HELP CELEBRATE 

GROUNDBREAKING FOR OUR CHURCH BUILDING,  THE CELEBRATION 

WILL BE PART OF OUR SUNDAY MORNING SERVICE OF WORSHIP WHICH 

WILL ALSO INCLUDE THE SACRAMENT OF THE LORD’S SUPPER. 

WE HAVR WORKED AND WAITED FOR THE DAY WHEN OUR SHOVELS 
WOULD TURN OVER THE HOLY GROUND ON OUR CHURCH PROPERTY. 
THE TIME HAS CONE AND THERE IS MUCH TO CELEBRATE!!! PLEASE BRING A 
SHOVEL FOR YOU AND YOURS. IT CAN BB A BIG SHOVEL OR A LITTLE SHOVEL, 
BUT EVERYONE NEEDS TO HAVE ONE. DON'T MISS WHAT WILL BB ONE OF 
OUR BEST CELEBRATIONS EVER. ITS SHOVELS TO TH& GROUND AND HEARTS UP 

TO THE LORD...WE ARE  GOING TO BUILD!!  .  

BUILDING PROGRESS 

The building committee has formed a landscaping committee and an Interior Design 
commttee. These committees are beginning to design and feed necessary information to 
the Building Committee. The Building Committee is in the final design stage with the 
architect and the plans for the building will be finalized very soon. 

Our loan applications are being reviewed by Synod of the Pacific and the General 
Assembly and we expect the green light from these judicatories in a matter of weeks. 
It is our hope, and it looks real111st1c, to begin the actual building construction 
on July 13. So, here we go, into a phasse of the life of this church that is going 
to exciting as it can be. 

BUILDING FUND PLEDGES BEGIN 

Pledges for the new building are due in 

June. Moat of us pledged monthly and the 

first of the monthly pledges are due 

in June. Pledges will continue for 

three years. Just a reminder from the 

Buillding Finance Committee. 

ANNUAL PICNIC JUNE 14 Theologians 
have long tried to find the 
commonality between digging holes, 
watermelon seed spitting and the 
sacrament of the Lord's Supper. They 
are all happening on June 14th. OUR  

PICNIC FOLLOWS WORSHIP & 

GROUNDBREAKING. BRING LUNCH AND A 
FRIEND AND ENJOY GAMES AND ACTIVITIES 
ETC. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR MISSIONARIES ARE BUSY 

Hark and Chan Beattie are keeping 
busy at Ghost Ranch as Volunteers 
in Mission for the Presbyterian 
Church. They write that the ranch 
la beautiful and that they are 
enjoiying their work in the food 
service. They send warm regards to 
their family of faith in Tualatin. 

PA'IECOST IS JUNE ZTH 

HEAR REDLI 

Pentecost la the Church's day of 
celebration for the gifts of the 
Spirit that make us one body in 
Christ our Lord. You may read the 
story of Pentecost in Acts 2. The 
Apostles were surprised by the gift 
of the Holy Spirit and this "grace-
full" gift of God is with us today. 
We have some very special things 
planned for June 7 so don't miss 
Pentecost. 

PENTECOST IS SYMBOLIZED WITH THE COLOR 
RED (TONGUES OF FIRE) SO WEAR RED ON 
JUNE 7TH. THANK YOU. 

(CHURCH APPAREL SUB-COMMITTEE) 

NEW MEMBERS. TO..BE WELCOMED Those 
interested in uniting with this 
family of faith as active members 
are asked to call the church 
office. We will be welcoming new 
members during worship on June 
7th. 

TEACHERS. APPRECLAED 

Those who teach our children are 
so very much appreciated by all 
of us in this church. They are 
building the kingdom of the 
future with their love of 
children  and dedication to 
learning. We promise to teach our 

childiren the ways of Christ and 

your service as teachers allows 

us to fulfill our Baptismal 

promise. SO HURRAY FOR OUR 
TEACHERS! 

LET US SAY THANKS IN SOME SPECIAL 

WAYS TO TEACHERS ... 

BREAKFAST FOR ALL THOSE WHO 
TAUGHT THIS YEAR AT 8:30-. 

9:30 JUNE 7 AT CHURCH. 
(child care provided but 
breakfast is for just the 
adults.)P    PUBLIC THANKS 
FOR YOUR SBRVICI TO THE 
KINGDOM IN THE WORSHIP 
SERVICE ON JUNE 7TH. 

WORSHIP ON THE PROPERTY 

A much cherished tradition of 
outdoor worship will continue this 
summer. e may have to preach from 
atop bulldozers but we will be 
worshiping on our property the 
first sunday of July, August and 
September. You are invited to bring 
blankets and chairs and lunch with 
you. If walking across the field is 
a problem...ell, park in Thom's 
driveway. It la only a stonethrow 
away. We can also arrange for a 
team of trained porters to carry 
you. 

Communion will be the second week 
of the months above. 

'VACATION CHURCH SCHOOL 

UNE. 22-26 

Only one more week to register for 
Vacation Church School to be held 
June 22-26 from 9 a.m. 11:45 at the 
Tualatin United Methodist Church. 
We have cooperated with the 
Methodists each year in providing a 
dynamite program for our children 
and the children of our community. 
This year will be the best year 
yet! Each day ill bring songs, 
stories, crafts, and games all 
centered around Paul's Letter to 
the Philippians. Your child will 
grow to a better understanding of 
what it means to serve the Lord. 
Don't let your children miss this 
adventurelll Pre-registration is 
a must!! To register your kids, 
neighbors and friends simply call 
Teresa Gaskill 692-9058.  Cost is $5  

per child. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

yOUTH GROUP NEWS 
SORRY, THE YOUTH GROUP TRIP TO 
TAHITI HAS BEEN CANCELLED IN ORDER 
TO ALLOW TIME FOR THESE UPCOMING 
EVENTS ... 
JUNE 7 1:30 Watersliding trip. 
JUNE 13 Legal Graffiti Party to 

paint curbs in Apache 
Bluffs. Outstanding fun 
for big bucks. 

JUNE 25 2 p.m. meet at church... 

CAUTION: YOU WILL GET WET 
AT THIS ONE. IT'S A SWIM 

PARTY. 

 
SUNDAY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

LET’S TRY SOMETHNG NEW 
In order to provide for More 
effective communications and to 
further the peace and tranquility 
of the Kingdom we ask you to turn 
your annoncements in so they may be 
read fora the pulpit. How? 8imply 
call the office and talk to Thon or 
Clare during the week or drop last 
minute announcements In the black 
box on the coatrack on Sunday morns. 

BAY DER' BEDER DINBR 

Seder was great and Barb Crall 
did a wonderful job getting 

 everything  to go smoothly. 

 Problem:  some of us forgot to 

reimburse her for the cost of the 
meal. Whoops! We are talking $1 
per person for the cost of wine 
and paper products. Please chip 
inl Let's not burn Barb ... make 
a note to contribute to the 
"DON'T BURN BARB OUT FUND." Barb, 
thanks for a wonderful evening of 
Passover. 

To The Saints: 

Truths to ponder: We pay bills 
all summer... keep your pledges 
up to date. The church is people 
but buildings are neat. God does 
not deduct from your life the 
time spent fishing. It's summer. 

MISSION. MEMOS 
Thanks to everyone for your 
donations. Our church has collected 
$691.00 for One Great Hour of 
Sharing. HURRAYII 
The third Annual Rummage Sale is 
Saturday, July 25th, on the 

property. Please save all your 
reusables. The proceeds will go to the 
World Hunger Fund. 

Dates for upcoming Hiss ion meetings 
are Tuesday, June 2nd, and Tuesday, 
June 30th at 7;00 P.H. If you are 
interested in joining the Mission 
Committee, please call Becky 
Glover. 

ELDERS TQ BB ORDAINED MARILYN SCHMIDT, 
HARIAN LARSON AND DIANE BARRY WILL BB 
ORDAINED AS ELDERS ON JUNE 7TH. 
Marilyn will chair the outreach 
committee, Diane will chair 
worship and Harian will be clerk 
of session. Kathy Bond, Connie 
Hyers and Lynne Bolton leave active 
service on the session. 

We thank God for the leadership of 
Connie and Lynne and Kathy. If you 
will remember all that has happened 
in the last 3-4 years you will 
begin to realize just how strong 
and dynamic their leadership has 
been. Thanks! 

 

BIBLES TQ BE_PRESENTED 
JUNE 7TH  

The annual presentation of 
bibles to our children will be June 
7th during worship. Holy Cow, this 
is one very moving time 
in our worship. Don't miss being 
part of giving our children the 
Book which governs our lives 
together. The presentation is done 
by individual adults to individual 

kids and the faith stories that 

are shared will be cherished by 

all. 
 
WOMENS' ASSOCIATION 

Mother and daugthers tea will be 
held June 16 at 7:00 P.M. at the 
church. RSVP TO BECKY OR DIANE. 


